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26 May 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardian 

BromCom’s Student App & platform  
 
This week we have successfully launched BromCom’s Student App & platform with the 
students.  This was completed in a specially extended tutor period where they were given the 
opportunity to download the app and activate using their unique username and password.  
 
The vast majority of students will choose to have this app on their phones so they can keep 
track of their behaviour & House points, their timetable and from after Half Term, their 
homework commitments.  
 
For students who are unable to load the app onto their phone there is a web-based platform 
which allowed students to access the same information.    
 
The instructional PowerPoint has been loaded into the Tutor Group Google Classroom.  
 
Please reiterate with your son/daughter that the launch of the student app does not signify a 
change to our mobile policy at school and they are prohibited from using them on site during 
the school day.  
 
When we return to school following the Half Term break, we will be de-commissioning Show 
My Homework and utilising the inbuilt function in the BromCom App. This feature will also 
become live in the parent ‘My Child At School’ App which was launched to parents earlier in 
the term.  
 
For any student who is having difficulties in logging in please ask them to speak to either their 
tutor or they can ask a member of our Admin team via reception.  
  
If you have yet to activate the My Child At School app please do refer to the previous email 
dated 11 March 2022. If you are experiencing difficulties in logging on please do contact a 
member of the Admin team via MECEOffice@maidenerleghtrust.org 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Emma Bliss 
Deputy Headteacher 


